## **BLACK HORSE ALLOTMENT ASSOCIATION**

## Minutes of the Committee Meeting held at 10am on Tuesday 18 May 2021 on site

PRESENT:		Dave Calloway	
		Jackie Howell	Secretary
		Alan Jones	
		Maureen Jones	Treasurer
		Brian Wall	
APOLOGIES	:	Jo Bate	
		Jackie Cartmell	

John Shobbrook

13/21	The minutes of the meeting were agreed as a true record	
Actions	/ Matters arising from the Minutes which are not covered on the age	nda
Actions		
17/20	Horsetail: JH to order some more Kurtail weedkiller for the site	J Howell
22/30	<b>Skip:</b> JH had contacted Amy Robinson at Sandwell Council who had confirmed that the rents for last year have been waived due to Covid restrictions. On this basis AJ/MJ agreed to make arrangements to order a site skip. It would be helpful to have a week's notice as to when the skip is arriving so that plotholders can be advised	J Howell
21/20	Replacement of stolen equipment: AJ/MJ agreed to look at cost   of purchasing re-conditioned generator	AJ/MJ
03/21	Waiting List: JH has contacted people that have been on the waiting list for some time to see if they still wished to remain on there or whether they would like to make use of the raised beds on the community garden. They all wished to remain on the list apart from one person who had not responded. No-one was interested in taking on the raised beds.	
AGENDA 14/21	A ITEMS AGM: Agreed date for AGM on Sunday 4 July at 11am. Adam at the Black Horse to be asked if we can use the pub	
15/21	<b>Fencing at the top of plot 3:</b> JH emailed Amy Robinson about fencing and reports of children getting over the fencing from adjacent houses. Amy is currently on annual leave so JH contacted John Satchwell who looks after Allotments and he has said he will look into possibility of getting steel fencing	J Howell
16/21	Barbecue: To be discussed at next meeting	
17/21	Date of Next Meeting: 10am on Tuesday 15 June 2021	